
From: cindy ranieri  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:50 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Pickleball 
 
 
My name is Cindy Ranieri and I live at 32, Sala Drive, Richmond hill Ont L4C 8C1, Canada.  
I would like to request more indoor and outdoor pickle ball courts. I have been playing since 2015. I 
currently play once or twice a day five out of seven days a week the other two days I play three times a 
day. I travel to StouffVille, Etobicoke, Toronto, Newmarket, Aurora, Bradford and Scarborough. I should 
not have to leave my own community.  
It keeps me fit and out of the medical sector. I am not interested in playing competitive Pickleball but I 
would enjoy being a spectator close to home.  I have a girlfriend in Regina who plays Pickleball every 
day. She just recently started and has the option of travelling to eight different indoor platforms within a 
10 minute drive of her house. She said there’s five times as many outdoor facilities to use. 
When I vacation, I always look for Pickleball as one of the recreational options offered. 
Pickleball is such a fast growing sport, someone was desperate enough to line a pickleball court on our 
street. Dodging cars is dangerous though.  
Please let me know the results of my request.  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


